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L. P. Thompson Continental Oil Company
Division Manager P.O. Box 460

Production Department 1001 North Turner

Hobbs Division Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

(505) 393-4141

February 25, 1977

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentlemen:

Reclassification - Warren Unit No. 8

Your letter of October 29, 1975, informed us of the impending re-
classification from gas well to oil well on our Warren Unit No. 8,
Blinebry 0il and Gas Pool, effective January, 1977. This reclassi-
fication is the result of the test submitted for the Blinebry 0il
and Gas Pool GOR Survey October 27, 1976.

We have since tested this well several times and believe the October
test to be in error. The attached C-116 is the latest test on this
well. Tt indicates the well is definitely a gas well. We respect-
fully request the well be returned to the gas well classification
and the gas allowable reinstated.

Yours very truly,
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